
Legal Notice of Public Meeting 

Of Maywood Public School 

Board of Education 

Notice is hereby given that a special budget hearing of the Maywood Board of Education will be held on 

September 8, 2021 at 7:00 pm, at the High School, Maywood, Nebraska.  Agenda for said hearing is kept 

continuously current and is available for public inspection at the office of the Superintendent, Maywood 

Public School, Maywood, Nebraska. 


